
  
  
 

 New Horizons Elementary School 
   13900 Greenbriar Boulevard, Wellington, FL 33414 

561-651-0500 
 

Are you interested in a high-quality prekindergarten program  
taught by certified teachers for your 4-year-old child?  

 
If your child turns 4 years old by September 1, 2025, consider enrolling your child in our VPK program that starts on 

August 11, 2025, to ensure your child learns foundational skills for school and life success.  Priority will be given to 

children who live in our attendance zone and to those who are siblings of students currently enrolled in our 

International Spanish Academy Dual Language program on a first come first serve basis.  Once the priority enrollment 

period ends, enrollment for all other students will begin until the class is full.  If your child turns 4 years old between 

February 2 and September 1, 2025, you may delay enrolling your child for another year.  ​
 

What:  
If enrolled in the District’s VPK program, your child is eligible to participate in our VPK/Parent Fee Enrichment 

program, a full-day, seamless 6-hour day, from 8 AM to 2 PM.  The parent fee for the full day is $23 per day with a VPK 

Certificate.  Parent fees may also be paid by a School Readiness (subsidy) voucher.  The District’s VPK program 

provides free VPK hours plus parent fee enrichment hours creating a full-day program. 

 

Since most parents choose to enroll their child in the full-day program, two seats in each classroom are reserved for 

children whose parents only want a part-day experience (VPK hours only).  Additionally, VPK Wraparound hours after 

2 PM up to 4 PM may be offered for a separate fee based on the availability of seats through our Afterschool Program 

Director, Rico Ramirez at 561-651-0531.  

 

How:  
Step 1:  Obtain a VPK Certificate online 

●​ Go to https://familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com/ to apply for a VPK Certificate. 

●​ For information or help with the VPK Certification application, call the Early Learning Coalition at      

(561) 514-3300. 

 
Step 2:  Visit your school in person to apply for a VPK seat   

●​ SDPBC does not use an online application for VPK enrollment.   

●​ PRIORITY Enrollment begins  FEBRUARY 17 - MARCH 7 , 2025    Registration Hours: 
●​ REGULAR Enrollment begins  MARCH 10, 2025 - UNTIL FULL              8:30 - 10:30 

 
Step 3:  Register by bringing the following documents to our school: 

●​ VPK Certificate 

●​ Child’s birth certificate or passport 

●​ Two current proofs of residency 

●​ Health Form (DH 3040) 

●​ Certificate of Immunization (DH 680) 

●​ SDPBC Registration Documents 

 
The SDPBC reserves the right to cancel a VPK class due to funding or enrollment issues.  
For help or additional information, contact the Department of Early Childhood Education at (561) 434-8720. 

 

https://familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com/

